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                  July 27, 2022 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The statements set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” 
or the “Company”) on July 27, 2022 to become effective August 1, 2022. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
 
                       Statement of Miscellaneous Charges           MISC-271 
 
 Pursuant to Order in Case 20-M-0266 dated June 16, 2022 Central Hudson implemented tariff provisions 
effective July 1, 2022 to provide for Arrears Reduction Program (“ARP”) cost recovery. As described in the 
Company’s tariff, the ARP surcharge is effective with the first billing batch in August 2022 and recovered over a 
twelve-month period. 
 
 The Company hereby files the ARP surcharge effective August 1, 2022 based on the eligible arrears 
balances of currently eligible customers, exclusive of customers with pending ERAP applications. The total arrears 
balance of $6,084,884, less the state budget funding of $2,848,882 was allocated 80% to electric and 20% to gas in 
accordance with the Company’s common allocation. Factors also reflect an estimate of associated carrying charges. 
The resulting phase one Arrears Reduction Program costs of $2,663,609 and $670,291 for electric and gas, 
respectively, will be recovered over the twelve months beginning August 2022. Any difference between the 
estimated program costs reflected in factors filed herein and actual program costs will be reconciled to actual 
collections and carrying charges in a subsequent rate. 

 
The gas Arrears Reduction Program surcharge is being filed contemporaneously on the Statement of Gas 

Miscellaneous Charges along with the monthly gas supply and related statements. 
                                            

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at (845) 486-6083 or via email at 
spowers@cenhud.com.  

 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Christopher M. Capone 
          Executive Vice President & CFO 
 
 

 Received: 07/27/2022 
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